
Begin forwarded message:

From: Blake <b >
Subject: C15-2019-0025; 2404 Sweetbrush Drive
Date: May 8, 2019 at 4:26:17 PM CDT
To: Leane Heldenfels <Leane.Heldenfels@austintexas.gov>
Cc: WANG ExCom <

08 May 2019

Leane Heldfels, Liaison
Board of Adjustment
City of Austin

RE: C15-2019-0025; 2402 Sweetbrush Drive

Chair and Members of the Board:

On Tuesday 7 May 2019 the Board of Directors (BoD) of West Austin
 Neighborhood Group (WANG) met with the owners of the property referenced
 above to discuss their request for variance. After discussion, with an
 understanding of their stated hardship, and noting close by neighbor support of
 the request, the WANG BoD voted unanimously to not oppose the request.

A member of the neighborhood association will be in attendance at the meeting in
 which their request will be heard to comment and be available to answer
 questions as needed.

Thank you for your service to the City;

Blake Tollett, Zoning
WANG
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